
Rosehill Junior School
Kilnhurst Road, Rawmarsh, Rotherham, S62 5QH

01709 710574
info@rosehill.org.uk

www.rosehilljuniorschool.co.uk
@RosehillJuniors

Y3 Residential Visits to Sherwood Forest 24/04/24 and 25/04/24

Dear parent/guardian,

We are really excited to formally announce the launch of our Year 3 residential! We will be taking
the Year 3 children to Sherwood Forest for one overnight stay at the YHA. As the youth hostel only
sleeps 40 people, the two Year 3 classes will be attending the visit on separate days.

Mrs Pritchard’s class will depart for Sherwood Forest on the morning ofWednesday the 24th of
April. They will spend the day taking part in activities before heading over to the YHA for the
evening. They will then participate in more planned activities on the second day, before returning
back to school on Thursday the 25th of April.

Miss Brown’s classwill depart for Sherwood Forest on the morning of Thursday 25th of April. They
will spend the day taking part in activities before spending the night in the YHA and then
participating in more planned activities on the second day, before returning back to school on
Friday the 26th of April.

All of the exciting activities which the children will be involved in during their visit are all included
in the cost. All children will receive an evening meal on their arrival day, followed by breakfast the
following morning and lunch before their return home. These meals are provided by the YHA
catering department and again, are included in the cost.

We will be inviting parents to an information meeting on Thursday 23rd of November at 5pm to
share more details and give the opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have.

The total cost for the trip per pupil to parents is £65 which has been heavily subsidised. This
includes a 33% reduction directly from the school budget plus a bursary we have applied for from
the YHA. All costs are calculated on 60 pupils attending; however, If sufficient pupil numbers are
not secured, the cost of the trip to school will increase significantly. Despite this, we will not
increase the cost to families and the price to you will remain at £65 come what may.

In order to secure a place for your child on the residential visit, you will need to complete this
expression of interest form. Please Click Here.

Deposits of £20 will need to be paid by Friday 19th of January 2024. This is needed to secure your
child’s place on the residential. The second payment of £25 will need to be paid by Friday the 23rd
of February 2024. The final payment of £20 will need to be paid by Friday 22nd March 2024.
However, the payment will be live on school money on Monday (20.w11.23) and you can pay before
these dates if it helps with budgeting.

Yours sincerely,

Natalie Pritchard & Miss Brown
Natalie Pritchard & Miss Brown
Y3 Class Teachers

https://forms.gle/RKwfsYwSvHFxP8xG6

